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Mellon voting works extremely well, it allows many more people to vote then who 

would be able to otherwise, including people who work on voting day, and people 

who can’t get to the polls. I really appreciate being able to drop my ballot off in just a 

few moments at a time most convenient to me and do not think there’s any reason 

anyone should have to stand in line for hours to make their voice heard. We have the 

best voting system in the country and there is zero reason to take it away. Trying to 

do so is an attempt to shut down the voices of many people here in Oregon and must 

not be allowed. 


